
LITTLE COMPTON PARISH 
COUNCIL

 Due to unforeseen circumstances, it has 
been necessary to postpone the meeting 
of Little Compton Parish Council due to 

take place on Monday, 16th January until 
MONDAY 23RD JANUARY  at 7.00p.m. 

in the Village Hall

The Parish Council apologizes for any 
inconvenience this may cause.

All are welcome to attend
11.01.2017 


